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FROM: Lauren Little, P.E. SUBJECT: Rescission of Alaska Standard 

Plan G-26.00  Chief Engineer  

   
 

 

Alaska Standard Plan (ASP) G-26.00, titled “W31 Short Radius Guardrail” is retroactively 
rescinded from the Alaska Standard Plans Manual effective August 6, 2024.  

A revised version of this ASP will be developed for project circumstances that require a 
short radius guardrail system. Department staff training and guidance will be conducted to 
properly implement short radius guardrail systems. Additionally, an accompanying 
Standard Plan Design Report (SPDR) will be developed to provide designers with 
application guidance and background information. 
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